
Where do we tell our stories?

The district website:

hazelwoodschools.org.

On Facebook: 

On Twitter: 

On Instagram:

@Hazelwood_School_District

In our monthly e-newsletter

In local news outlets

@HazelwoodSD

@HazelwoodSD
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HAZELWOOD COMMUNICATIONS

Hazelwood School District students, parents, faculty, staff, and residents can all

participate in telling stories about our district. Helping us share wonderful stories is

as simple as capturing the incredible things going on in our school community and

sharing them with the district's Communications Department.

How can someone be an HSD storyteller?

Submit information to the HSD

Communications Department by 

 email.

Share interesting pictures and videos

in your email to the HSD

Communications Department. Our

community loves to see pictures and

videos!

Include important information to tell

the story. Who, what, when, where,

and why are great ways to start a

story.

BE A STORYTELLER

See something newsworthy? Share it with us!


